Thursday 29th March 2018



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter!

If you aren't receiving notifications of blog entries, please speak to your child's class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you.

Best Wishes,

Mr Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse

Year 5 have fun on their residential!

Our Year 5 children had a fantastic time on their residential at the Kingswood Peak Venture site. It was a snowy and muddy experience that was enjoyed by all and the children did Crossdale proud, behaving brilliantly throughout their visit. Well done Year 5! Take a look at the Year 5 blog for photos.

Science Week

Many thanks for your support during science week. The children enjoyed meeting scientists throughout the week and the science fair allowed the children to show off what they had been up to at home! Take a look at the blog for photos.

Reward Day

The children have worked incredibly hard this term and have been filling in their stamp charts to earn themselves a reward day. This time it had an Easter theme and the children

Upcoming Events

March 29

Last Day of Term. Back to school on Monday 16th April.

April 2

Easter Holidays (2 weeks)

April 16

Back to school – start of the summer term.

April 24

Phonics information evening for Year 1 parents – more information to follow.

April 26

PTA Film Night – more information to follow

April 27

PTA Disco – more information to follow

May 2

B2 Residential Meeting – 6pm.

May 3

Music Evening.

May 7

Bank Holiday - School Closed

May 14

SATs week

May 22

Y6 Residential Meeting – 6pm.

May 25

Last Day of the half term

May 28

Half Term – 1 week – return to school Monday 4th June.

Page 1 of 2

showed off their keys to learning skills in a range of different activities. Well done everyone!

Windows update

We are happy to let you know that the window installation project is due to be completed during the Easter holidays. We have been really impressed with how well the children have coped being in the hall as a temporary classroom for a day or two. We can now look forward to improved ventilation in the summer and better insulation in the winter!

Costume Making Course

You may recall that earlier in the year we sent out information regarding the possibility of running some workshops for parents. We are pleased to announce that the first course – Costume Making - will be running in the summer term; more information will come home in the first week back after the holidays along with a sign-up slip to return to school if you are interested.

The course will start on Wednesday 25th April and will run for 5 weeks at Keyworth Primary and Nursery school, 1-3:15pm. The sessions are free and places are allocated on a first-come, first serve basis ... keep your eyes out for the letter coming home after the holidays!

Happy Easter Holidays!

We'd like to wish you all a fantastic Easter break and look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 16th April, ready to start the summer term.

Keeping our children safe.

How safe are the sites, apps and games your child uses? Take a look at https://www.net-aware.org.uk/

for more information!

Reach for the stars!

Well done to the children who have completed their stamp charts over the past couple of weeks:

Reception: Imogen, Archie, James, Alistair, Danny, Charlotte, Reuben, Blake, Emily, Owen, Matilda, Caleb, Logan, Ivy

Year 1: Noah, Isla, Oscar, Lauren, Elizabeth, Dylan, Tobi, Emma, Rebecca, Blake,

Year 2: George Per, Alfie, Charlie H, Mason (2!), Jupiter, Riley, Oliver, Charlie S, Taylor, Angus, Rhia,

Year 3: Ella, Samuel, Holly, Poppy, Molly, Eva K,

Year 4: Bilal

Year 5: Andres, Dakota, Mitch, Charlotte, Tom

Roll of Honour

Well done to Peggy (in reception) who took part in a fabulous dance show put on by Keyworth School of Theatre Dance at Loughborough Town Hall on 17th and 18th March, with a great many other Crossdale pupils. We have heard that the show was really professional and that pupils behaved brilliantly both on and off stage. Peggy was a brilliant 'Wonder Woman'!

Please contact the school office, preferably by email marked 'Roll of Honour', if you would like to share the achievements of your children with the rest of the school community. We love to hear about what they have been doing outside of school!

Page 2 of 2